
February 2nd, 1931,

Dr. Elmer Ellsworth Brown, 
Chancellor, ITew York University, 
Washington Square, Wew York.

Dear Dr. Brewn,

Your letter of J nu ry 2 9th has 
been received at this oiTflee, but, as you probably 
know, Sir Arthur and Lady Currie are on their way to 
India, where Sir Arthur is to represent Canada at the 
oeremonies formally opening 2'ew Delhi as the capital 
of British India t is month. He is not expected back 
in Canada until the end of April* and I am therefore 
afraid he will be too late to attend the dinner to 
bo held at 3ew York University in that month.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal


